
RAPID READ 

Monday, October 31st, 2022 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Halloween Costume Contest is today at lunch at the top of the main stairs! Line up on either the 
individual or group side depending on your costume! 

 If you missed the CLC Financial Workshop, there will be a make up session after school tomorrow at 
3:15pm in Room 110.  

 Take your kids to work day is on Tuesday, November 2nd. Any grade 9’s that are not participating 
are expected to attend classes that day.  

 Are you looking for tutoring support? There will be peer tutoring available in the library after school 
on Tuesdays and Wednesdays until December break. No sign up required.  

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Slow roasted honey 
garlic baby back ribs 

and basmati rice 

Potato cheddar 
perogies 

Meatball subs Fish and Chips with 
side of coleslaw 

Teriyaki chicken 
wings over 

steamed long 
grained rice 

SPORTS 

 Grade 9 Girls Volleyball: Home crossover game vs. Centennial on Thursday 

 The 22nd Annual Coquitlam RCMP Red Serge Classic Senior Girls Volleyball Tournament takes place 
this Friday and Saturday! Our first game is Friday at 12:45pm vs Pacific Academy.  Bring your classes 
down to watch at the beginning of period 4! Go Rapids! 

 CLUBS  

 eSports Team meeting today at lunch in room 112 

 Hey Rapids! Global Citizenship is running a fundraiser “guess the weight of the candy for $1” and 
the winner will receive a $10 gift card to Matteo’s Gelato! Come down to the foyer during lunch 
today to participate!  

 Rise & Shine Breakfast Club is running in Room 126 every Tuesday & Thursday morning starting at 
8:15am.  All students are welcome to come join! No membership required. See you tomorrow! 

 Chess club meets on Friday at lunch in room 216.  New members welcome! 

GRAD 

 There is a Post-Secondary BC Fair on Tuesday, November 1st in the cafeteria/theatre starting at 9am 
for grade’s 11 and 12.  Students are to go to their block 2 class first for attendance and will be 
called down.  

 University of Guelph information session is on Friday, November 4th in the School Foyer at 8:30am. 


